
PHEASANTS FOREVER MEETING MINUTES 
Monday, June 24, 2019  

 
Members Present: Eric J., Lorron M., Brenda L., Gary L., Laurie M., Randy G., Sandy G., Kimberly C., Leo C., 
Randy W., Mike B., Martha B., Jim B., Al K., Alex G., Greg C., Cliff E., Jeff L. and Ray H.  
 
Meeting to Order:  Gary L. called the meeting to order at 7:03 p.m. at Sidelines. 
 
Minutes: Motion made by Jim B., seconded by Leo C. to approve the May 20, 2019 meeting minutes. 
Motion carried.  
 
Treasurer’s Report: Sandy G. distributed copies and presented the June 24, 2019 treasurer’s report. 
The PF cash management account balance is $20,024.99. The balance in the First Bank and Trust 
account is $38,121.49. Disbursements were for camp and general purchases. Total disbursements were 
$174.80, and balance was $58,146.48. A motion was made by Lorron M., seconded by Kimberly C. to 
approve the report. Motion carried. Sandy G. also mentioned the need to transfer funds from the First 
Bank and Trust account to the PF Cash Management account. 
 
Monthly Attendance Drawing:  Greg C. won the prize drawing. 
 
Habitat Report: Lorron M. reported on the Hoffman Lake WMA dedication that was attended by a 
number of our members. Our chapter along with many other groups provided the funding for the new 
WMA. He said the grain sorghum seed is here and can be planted in July. We have 5 bags of seed that 
will be planted at Spencer Brook and Crooked Lake and maybe some at Becklin Park. 
 
Event Committee: The Event Committee met at 6:00 p.m. before today’s regular meeting. Planning for 
the banquet included reviewing the registration form. Games, prizes, food choices and contacting 
donors and sponsors were discussed. The banquet date is September 7, 2019. 
 
Youth Hunt: The Youth Hunt is September 14, 2019. Jim B. talked about getting youth signed up for the 
hunt. It was suggested we work with MDHA at the Isanti County Fair on getting sign-ups. Laurie M. will 
do a sign-up poster. 
 
CIHS Scholarship Thank You:  Jim B. shared a thank you note from one of recipients of the PF 
scholarship. 
 
Rum River Grouse Shoot: Information was presented on behalf of the Ruffed Grouse group seeking 
sponsorship of their upcoming August 3, 2019 event. It was moved by Greg C., seconded by Alex G. 
that we sponsor at the Silver Level for $350. Motion carried. Darrell D. and Jim B. will be the hunters at 
the event. 
 
Adjournment, Minutes & Next Meeting:  Adjournment was at 7:30 p.m. moved by Jim B., seconded by 
Martha B. Minutes by Ray H. Next meetings are July 15, 2019, Event Committee at 6:00 p.m. and 
regular meeting at 7:00 p.m. at Sidelines.  


